
	

	

	

	

23 December 2016 

 

 

 

 

Ref:  BCS75/100/155 End of life notice  

 

 

This notice is to advise our distribution channel that the BCS range of 

products will no longer be manufactured after June 1, 2017.   

 

Orders for the BCS75, BCS100 and BCS155 series that are not from current 

inventory and need to be manufactured by the factory should be placed by 

March 1, 2017 to ensure sufficient manufacturing time prior to June delivery. 

 

We will continue to supply product from our inventory until June 2019 or until 

such supply is exhausted, whichever comes first.  

 

If you have any customers that are currently purchasing any of the BCS series 

they will need to be made aware of the situation and offered a last time buy.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact feel free to contact me to discuss. 

 

 

 

 

 

Best Regards 

 

 

 

Duane Darrow 

Marketing Manager 

 	


